

St Ives Infant School

Trenwith Burrows

St Ives

Cornwall

TR26 1DH

Tel: 01736 796628 Fax: 01736 797496

E Mail: secretary@st-ives-inf.cornwall.sch.uk

10 September 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

## Football Club

We will be starting a Football Club next week for Year 1 and Year 2 children which will commence on Monday 16 September straight after school finishing at 4.15 pm. The club will run for five weeks at a time with 25 children and there will be an opportunity for a new group of children to join in the next block of five weeks.

Payment of £10 will be required in advance payable by cash or cheque made payable to St Ives Infant School.

The club is being run by Mike Shilton, a local football coach supported by teacher, Mrs Hicks.

The children will need to wear trainers and a track suit or other suitable outdoor clothing. It is advisable for your child to wear shin pads.

If dry the club will run on the school field and if wet the club will take place in the school hall.

The children will be dismissed from the hall and parents should wait in the courtyard outside the hall to collect them.

Please complete the reply slip below and return to school. We will let you know if your child has got a place and will then ask for payment.

Yours sincerely

Mrs L Farrar Headteacher

## Football Club Reply Slip

Child's Name	Class Teacher	
My child would like to attend football club.		
Signed	Parent/Guardia	ın